
Dunnottar, MB 
R0C 2B0 

Canada 
 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I am proud to support the work of the Ukraine War Amps (UWA) in Canada. The UWA 
exemplifies what non-for-profit organizations suppose to do. The UWA is transparent 
and responsive in their work to the needs of the community at large.  
 
In June, 2015, I became involved with the Ukraine War Amps which assists disabled 
people suffered from the war in eastern Ukraine.  After speaking to Gene Berezovski, 
one of the UWA organizers along with John Broadhead, I decided to get involved in this 
project. With Gene’s guidance I’ve transferred my money directly to the families of the 
disabled soldiers in Ukraine. 
 
As a member of The Ukrainian Canadian Congress – Manitoba Provincial Council, I 
promoted the work of the UWA to the members of the Euromaidan committee of Council 
who decided to get involved as well. We were very impressed with the operation of the 
UWA and their ability to provide financial assistance and support to the injured people. 
 
Moreover, I have promoted the work of the UWA through social media and printed 
publications, including the Winnipeg Free Press, which printed a news story about the 
project on April 23rd, 2016 named “A helping hand for those injured in a forgotten war. 
Group sends money directly to Ukrainian soldiers”  
 
(https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/local/a-helping-hand-for-those-injured-in-a-
forgotten-war-376821831.html) 
 
It’s my understanding the UWA recently received a medal for their important work from 
the Government of Ukraine.  

Thank you. 

Denys Volkov 

Manitoba, Canada 


